Rutland Town Select Board
Meeting Minutes, Friday, January 13, 2017, 5:15 p.m.

Present: Joshua Terenzini, Chairman
Chris Kiefe Cioffi, Selectperson
Joseph Denardo, Selectperson
John Paul Faignant, Selectperson

1. The Board discussed the Recreation Department’s request for an increase in its
depreciation rate. At the discussion, motion was made by John Paul Faignant and
seconded by Joseph Denardo, to put the following question on the March 2017 ballot:

“Shall the registered voters of the Town of Rutland increase the Recreation
Department’s depreciation rate from $.0025 to $.0075? The extra revenue, if
allowed, will be used to offset the cost of a replacement pool in the future.”

Motion passed unanimously.

2. The Board also discussed the printing of the Town Report. A motion was made by John
Paul Faignant and seconded by Chris Kiefer Cioffi, to accept the quote received from the
printer and to request a color cover. Motion passed unanimously.

3. The Board then set Thursday, January 19, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. for the taking of the
Selectboard picture for the Town Report.

4. No other business came before the Selectboard and the meeting adjourned at
approximately 6:05 p.m.




